
This is a bogus law that is only a back door gun registration. I am strongly 
opposed to this and all other laws taking away our constitutional rights. 
This being slammed through under the guise of a public emergency to avoid a 
public vote is an absolute crock. I will do all in my power to help get the people 
that support this bill recalled and cast out of the government. This is not how 
our government should be ran. 
Lets spend our resources enforcing those laws that are already on the books 
and supporting the police/sheriffs that have to enforce these current laws 
instead of passing new ones that are un-enforceable even with the proper 
support. 
 
Matt H. 
 


